
From: Jill Ihly
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: RE: Household Goods Moving Permit Cargo Insurance - Bellingham Transfer & Storage
Date: Friday, August 10, 2018 3:30:46 PM

Well, that was easy!
Yes, please, close down the UTC permit number HG-20549 for Crown Moving Company, Inc.
 
Thank you,
 
Jill Ihly
President
 

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 2:06 PM
To: Jill Ihly <jilli@olympicmovers.net>
Subject: RE: Household Goods Moving Permit Cargo Insurance - Bellingham Transfer & Storage
 
Sure, just respond that you would like to permit closed, and I can take care of it.
 
Mike
 

From: Jill Ihly [mailto:jilli@olympicmovers.net] 
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 1:13 PM
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: RE: Household Goods Moving Permit Cargo Insurance - Bellingham Transfer & Storage
 
Michael,
Would you be the one I talk to about closing a permit, for Crown Moving Co.?
Crown has gotten to a point where it will only be doing Interstate Military business.  Crown has not
done any UTC regulated moves in 2018, and I don’t see the point in keeping it active.
Is there a form I fill out?
 
Thanks,
Jill
 

From: Dotson, Michael (UTC) <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 12:55 PM
To: Jill Ihly <jilli@olympicmovers.net>
Subject: Household Goods Moving Permit Cargo Insurance - Bellingham Transfer & Storage
 
 
 
Hello, I was going through some of our household goods moving companies, and I see we do not
have Cargo insurance on file for you, most likely we did at one time, but our system has since
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changed.  Could you please contact your insurance company and have them submit a Form H filing
to us?  They can send it directly to me, or to our general email at transportation@utc.wa.gov.
 
This probably applies to whole “Bekins” family.  So if you could send them all my way, it would be
greatly appriciated.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Dotson
Transportation Specialist 3
Licensing Services
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PH:   360-664-1223
FAX: 360-586-1181
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